
COVID-19 Policy
SAFETY:
We are so excited to serve you and help you plan your Envision trip. We understand that the 
past few years have posed some pretty unique challenges because of COVID-19, forcing all of us to 
consider what precautions we may need to take in planning our lives and activities. With that in 
mind, we want to encourage you to continue planning your trip with the awareness that some 
factors surrounding COVID-19 may still impact your experience. 

Be mindful of the COVID-19 requirements of the local, regional, and national governments of 
the community you will be serving in. There are still several locations where Envision sites are 
present that  require a COVID-19 vaccination, and so Envision sites will adhere to the guidelines 
at the host site location. Talk with the trip coordinator or your site staff to confirm you have the 
latest information and requirements, as they are subject to change. 

In addition, there may be a need to follow cultural requirements, such as mask wearing, depending on 
the location. Be prepared to follow all COVID-19 safety measures as advised by your site leadership.

FINANCES:
Please review the Policies & Due Dates document on the Trips page of the Envision website for 
cancellation and refund related questions and concerns.

In the event that a COVID-19 diagnosis, for yourself or another in your proximity, requires you to 
change your launch date, Envision is not responsible for any travel expenses incurred due to a 
scheduling change.

In the event that you contract COVID-19 while on the field, you are responsible for any costs 
incurred to either end your trip early or to extend your stay at the ministry location. This may 
include, but is not limited to, housing, food, medical, or transportation costs.




